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Debris Pickup

If you miss the final post-Hurricane Florence debris pickup deadline by December 3, property owners are
responsible for taking white goods to Public Works and vegetative debris (within Village size standards) to
the Timbercreek Mulch Site.

Any C&D (construction and demolition) items must be taken off BHI by the contractor performing the work,
who will charge the cost to that property owner.

For any questions, contact Jeff Griffin, Assistant Village Manager, at 910-457-9700, ext. 1003 or jgriffin(@
villagebhi.org.



